DEC 03 1982

Docket No. 50-219

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. P, B, Fledler

Vice President and Director
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P. 0. Box 388
Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Gentlenen:
Subject: Inspection 50-219/82-20

This refers to your letter dated October 25, 1982, in response to our letter dated
September 22, 1982,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actfons will be examined during a future inspection of your
1icensed program.

Your cooperation 1s appreciated,

Sincerely, 5
Original Signec Bys .

44&:% Director

Division of Project Resident
Programs

cc:
M. Laggart, Licensing Supervisor

J. Knubel, BWR Licensing Manager

Public Docment Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Reom (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Inform~tion Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector

State of New Jersey

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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